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Comments: Comments on upcoming Wayne Forest management plan revision

 

To Whom It May Concern,

 

I strongly encourage forest managers at the Wayne National to prioritize hunting and fishing opportunities in the

update of the forest management plan. Ohio has limited public hunting opportunities compared to other states

and this land provides that opportunity for thousands of Ohio residents, while at the same time bringing in

sportsman's dollars to the communities in the area. ATV opportunities should be limited to their current footprint

in the forest. Oil and gas drilling should only be allowed with a deposit that guarantees the site will be restored.

 

Steve Ferryman


